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This Week… 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds. We practised all of our taught phase 2 
and phase 3 sounds and continued to practise 
reading longer words such as ‘sunset’ and 
‘chicken’. 
 

In maths, we have been learning all about the 
composition of number 4. We have enjoyed 
finding different ways to make 4 and have been 
exploring part, part, whole models. 

 
 
 

To celebrate Safer Internet Day, the children 
enjoyed learning all about Smartie the penguin 
who taught us a catchy rhyme to remember 

how to be safe online! 
 

The children enjoyed wearing their clothes 
inside out on Thursday to support Mental 

Health Week and have enjoyed taking part in 
mindfulness yoga. 

 

In our continuous provision, we have continued 
with our Henri Rousseau inspired collage 
paintings and can’t wait to see them up on 
display! To celebrate Relationship Day, we have 
been making ‘love potions’. We have also been 
celebrating Chinese New Year by writing the 
Chinese symbols in the sand and using 
chopsticks to collect the pompoms. 
 

 

Chinese New Year 
 

This week we were very lucky to have a special visit 
from the Liverpool Chinese Lion Dancers. We got to 

watch their performance in preparation for the 
celebrations that are taking place on Sunday in China 
Town. We had so much fun! Check out or Twitter page 

for pictures! 
 
  
 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? Have they learnt to 
make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

 
Biscuit Week 

Thank you for your generosity this week Bluebells 
class. We were so lucky to have so many packets of 

biscuits for our biscuit week. When we return to 
school it is Daffodils turn for biscuits! 

Daffodils Biscuit week – 23rd February 2024 

The Secret Garden 
This week the children enjoyed a visit from 
M&M Theatre Production Company who 
performed their adaptation of The Secret 

Garden for the children! The children had so 
much fun and enjoyed watching a live 

performance! 
 

Half Term 

We hope you all have an enjoyable and restful half 
term. Be sure to send us some pictures on Seesaw 

of all the fun things you get up to! 
 

School will reopen- Monday 19th February 


